
2021 AYA Survey Comments 

The following testimonies are a small sample of the complied survey comments from educators 

who participated in our Nov. 2021 our “Teacher Field Trip Survey -- Arts for Young America 

Series 2021-2022.” The question they responded to was open-ended and simply said “Other 

Comments.” They expressed gratitude, joy, and funding hope of their own accord. The survey 

group was from local and regional educators who had been to at least one of our AYA 

performances over the past five years.  

      

Would love to see in-person shows come back!       

         

Would love to have the field trips back...miss taking my class to Viterbo for the plays!  

       

We miss you all!!        

 

I would LOVE the opportunity to travel to Viterbo for a performance! We have missed our 

annual AYA performances!          

     

Hope to be back soon…          

   

Thank you so much for trying to think outside the box on this! We were supposed to attend the 

2020 performance the week of shutdown...we have really missed this experience for our kiddos! 

       

We don't have a field trip budget.        

 

We would love to have theatre opportunities available again for our students!   

    

Thank you for giving us options!        

 

The cost would need to be minimal or non-existent in order to justify it to parents.  

            

Cost is the biggest barrier, but I love offering opportunities to students for theatre.  

            

Thanks for trying. I say “go for it” with live performances!        

 

The homeschool community is very excited to attend plays!  Thank you for contacting me.  

       

We would enjoy any performance that you offer. Always a great learning experience.   

      


